
                            
COVID-19 ALERT 04-09-2020 

 

STA/ILA COVID-19 SAFETY ALERT 
We are implementing employee Non-Touch Forehead Thermometer  

Scanning on Thursday, April 9, 2020 at the Seagirt Marine Terminal. 
 

This continues our commitment to provide a safe environment for the 

men and women who work in the Port of Baltimore. 

 

Working Together For The Benefit Of All 


